The Grove Primary School
Campkin Road, Cambridge. CB4 2NB
Tel: 01223 577017 Fax: 01223 577018
Email office@grove.cambs.sch.uk Web www.thegroveschool.net
Headteacher Ms Karen Martin

Your teacher would love to see which books or magazines you read for pleasure at home.

In addition to your 15 minutes-a-day of home-reading, keep track of what you have read for pleasure by noting
down the title in the different sections of the caterpillar!

Return your Caterpillar to your teacher when you have completed in!
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